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November 1, 2016

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Thank you to all the parents/guardians that were able to join us for our Open House at the beginning of the month.  We hope that you were able to learn more about your child’s routines and curriculum.  It is always amazing how much progress students make since the first day of school.  It is so impressive!!  
Just a reminder that we ask you to please help us to create a smooth transition during drop-off by waiting in the hallway until the teacher opens the door to greet your child.  Please do not enter the classroom as it makes the transition more difficult for your child and others.  If your child is late for school, please come to the main office to sign your child into school and office staff will bring him/her to class.  Thank you for your cooperation.

It is with mixed emotion that I inform you Ashley Forster has resigned as our School Adjustment counselor.  We wish her well in future endeavors.   However, I am excited to report that Julie Stoelzel will be our new School Adjustment Counselor.  She comes to the ELC with a wealth of experience and knowledge.     

I am pleased to announce the results of the elections to our School Council. Congratulations to Miss Debbie Casey and Miss Becca Martin for being elected by the teachers  and to Ms. Kerrin Wood and Ms. Dina Snook for being elected by the parents.  Additionally, Matilde Graciano, Malden's CFCE Coordinator, has been appointed to the School Council as our community representative.  Thank you to all who ran and the continued support.
The National Association for the Education of Young Children, NAEYC, will be coming to visit our school as part of their accreditation process sometime between October 24 and November 11.  I anticipate that the ELC will do very well and will maintain our accreditation!
The next PTO meeting is Thursday, November 17 at 5:30.  Please join us!  

Please join me at the next Parent Chat on Friday, November 18 at 8:30 where it will be an open forum to talk with me about the topic of your choice. Hope to see you there!

Please check out our website at http://maldenps.org/early-learning-center to learn more about the Malden’s CFCE, and our calendar of events.   If you have any questions, please feel free to call the school.
Sincerely,

Ms. Gordon, Principal

telephone: 781-397-7025





fax: 781-321-3495


